
 
May 8, 2009 
 
 

By FAX to 613-957-5729 
VIA E-Pass to CRTC 

 
 
Mr. Kevin Lynch 
Clerk of the Privy Council and Secretary to the Cabinet 
Langevin Block 
80 Wellington Street 
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A3 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lynch: 
 
 

Re: Notice No. DGTP-004-09 – Petitions to the Governor in 
Council concerning Telecom Decisions CRTC 2008-117 and 
CRTC 2008-118, Telecom Regulatory Policy CRTC 2009-34, and 
Telecom Order CRTC 2009-111 – Comments of the Consumer 
Groups 

 
 
The Public Interest Advocacy Centre, Canada Without Poverty (formally, the 
National Anti-Poverty Organization) and the Consumers’ Association of Canada 
(the “Consumer Groups”) are filing these comments on the above-noted Petitions 
to the Governor in Council, notice of which were published in the Canada 
Gazette, Part I, (4 April 2009), Gazette Notice No. DGTP-004-09 – Petitions to 
the Governor in Council concerning Telecom Decisions CRTC 2008-117 and 
CRTC 2008-118, Telecom Regulatory Policy CRTC 2009-34, and Telecom Order 
CRTC 2009-111. 
 
The Consumer Groups take this opportunity to thank you for your indulgence in 
receiving these comments a few days beyond the 30 day period mentioned in the 
Notice. 
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Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Original Signed 
 
 
 
John Lawford 
Counsel for the Consumer Groups 
 
cc  Mr. Robert Morin, Secretary General, Canadian Radio-television and 

Telecommunications Commission 
Mr. Leonard St-Aubin, Director General, Telecommunications Policy 
Branch, Industry Canada 

 
By electronic mail to: telecom@ic.gc.ca 
Parties and interested parties to Telecom PN 2006-14 (by e-mail only) 
 

***End of Document*** 


